Enquiries: Cloe Dolan

Our Ref : CD/PRK/00170-005 TOWN of

CLAREMONT

Est 1898

To the Resident
Important information inside
Victoria Avenue Median Island Reticulation Upgrades

31 March 2025

Dear Resident,
Victoria Avenue Median Island Reticulation Upgrades

The Town would like to advise that from Monday 14t to Wednesday 16 April 2025, reticulation
contractors will be upgrading the sub surface irrigation tubing located within the median island
along Victoria Avenue. These median islands are located from Bay View Terrace to Watkins Road.

Traffic management will be in place and three medians island will be worked on at a time. The
road will not be closed, but vehicles may be asked to change lanes at times through the
assistance of stop-go signage. The school holidays have been chosen for these works due to the
lower expected traffic volumes.

Works are expected to occur during working hours, between 7am and 5pm on weekdays.
While it is inevitable that works of this nature will cause some inconvenience, every effort will
be made to ensure that this is kept to a minimum.

If you have any questions regarding this project or would like further information, please contact
me on 9285 4300.

Yours sincerely

Cloe Dolan

Manager Parks and Environment
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